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Tariq Habash <habash@tcf.org>

follow up on FOIA requests 

ED FOIA Manager <EDFOIAManager@ed.gov> Thu, Feb 1, 2018 at 9:48 AM
To: Tariq Habash <habash@tcf.org>, ED FOIA Manager <EDFOIAManager@ed.gov>

Good Morning,

 

STATUS UPDATE FOR 18-00902-F & 18-00903-F

 

Your requests were received in our office last week, January 24, 2018.  The program office is conduc�ng searches for responsive

records. Once the searches have been completed the status will be updated accordingly. In the interim, you can monitor the status

of your request via the Department's FOIA Web page below:

http://www2.ed.gov/policy/gen/leg/foia/foiatoc.html - This searchable PDF is a document updated bi-weekly on the FOIA Service

Center's website. You also have the op�on of calling or emailing EDFOIAManager@ed.gov to get an update of your request for

records.

Unfortunately we do not have a specific comple�on �me available. We understand how important your FOIA Request is to you and

want to handle it as soon as possible but we must process all FOIA request in their order of receipt. Please accept our apologies for

any inconvenience.

Thank you for contac�ng the U.S. Department of Educa�on FOIA Service Center!

ED FOIA Manager 

FOIA Service Center 

 

From: Tariq Habash [mailto:habash@tcf.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:42 PM 
To: ED FOIA Manager 
Subject: follow up on FOIA requests
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